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A Letter to the OLLAS Community 
 
In the wake of a long presidential campaign characterized by divisive rhetoric, the election results of Tuesday, 
November 8th left us saddened and frustrated, but above all, concerned for the well-being of our students and our 
community.  Many of our students belong to groups who were targeted and denigrated during the campaign—
immigrants, Mexicans/Latina/os, Muslims, African-Americans, LGBTQ, disabled, women, veterans, among others.  
  
As an urban metropolitan institution with a growing and diverse student population, we believe that it is 
imperative at this time to reiterate our support for our students as well as other community members who feel in 
the aftermath of the election that their education, safety, security and livelihoods are now threatened.  Over the 
course of this past couple of weeks, members of our faculty have witnessed firsthand how students are fearful for 
what may come in the future, for themselves and their families.  We have also heard of reports of incidents of 
intimidation both on and off-campus of students and faculty alike. 
 
 The Office of Latino/Latin American Studies (OLLAS) at the University of Nebraska Omaha (UNO) has long prided 
itself on being a home and safe space for many of our students and this commitment has only deepened in the 
past few weeks.  As such, we are staunchly committed to protecting our students and community members to our 
fullest capacity from anti-immigrant, anti-Muslim, racist, misogynistic, and all other forms of marginalization, 
harassment, and hate.  Moreover, as integral members of the Omaha Latino community, working with our 
networks and affiliations, 


